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I strongly oppose this bill as well as the HB2025. Seriously this is no better then the 

original bill,  it still hurts everyone in Oregon that pays taxes and it is going to destroy 

jobs, housing etc. Go back to the drawing board and see where cuts can be made to 

programs that are not needed. ODOT needs to figure out there budget and how to fix 

roads etc. Even if you give them this money where does it stop they will come back 

and say we have no money yet again. Someone needs to be accountable and it has 

to start and stop here  Also giving the governor more power to dictate who runs 

ODOT is a huge mistake and should not happen  This bill effects both party lines and 

hurts everyone.  Please do not pass this bill 


